
We are Champions for Christ!
August 15, 2024

Dear Charger Family,

Happy Thursday! TOMORROW IS BLESSING OF THE BACKPACKS! Please meet in church
at 5:00. You may sit anywhere you like in the church. The teachers and staff will be
introduced and the students and their supplies will receive a blessing from Fr. Keith.
Following the blessing, families will be dismissed to go and visit the classrooms to drop off
supplies and visit with the teachers. Teachers will be available until 7:00. CYO athletic sign
ups, Cub Scouts, After School Care and Parents Association will have tables in the
gymnasium so you can stop and get information. There will also be FOOD TRUCKS! You can
have fellowship and buy some dinner. Please see the attached flier.

There is also a MANDATORY Parent-Student Athlete Sports meeting on Tuesday, August 20 at
6:00 p.m. in the gym. This meeting is REQUIRED for all students playing ANY sport in the
2024-2025 school year. There will be an attendance and code of conduct paper that will
need to be signed by the parent and the student at this meeting. Contact Matt Gabel,
President of Youth Board or Liz Walton, Athletic Director with questions.

IMPORTANT DATES:
● Friday, August 16- Blessing of the Backpacks andMeet the Teacher (5:00-7:00)
● Monday, August 19- First Day of School Grades 1-8 (Staggered Start Kindergarten)
● Tuesday, August 20-Mandatory Athletics Meeting 6:00 p.m. in the gym

ALL paperwork is due on the first day of school! If you misplaced it or need new ones, pick
them up in the office by 3:00 today or tomorrow at Blessing of the Backpacks.

ALL fees are due! If you have not paid them, please contact the office to do so or drop off
payment on Friday.

In Christ,
Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal

Please check out the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/
“Start by doing what’s necessary, then what’s possible, and suddenly you are doing the impossible.”

St. Francis of Assisi

http://blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/

